
 
A.GINFO 13 (2024)  

Girl Guides Australia International Travel Opportunities Information Session 
 

The International Coordinator and the Assistant Chief Commissioner (Young Women) will be hosting 
an online information session on opportunities for members to travel with Guides. The session will 
hear from Girl Guides across Australia who have had a variety of experiences traveling with Guides. 
From volunteering at a World Centre, attending an International Jamboree, participating in the Juliette 
Low Seminars or Helen Storrow Seminar, to other opportunities to be announced shortly.  
 
The online session will be held on Sunday, 2 November 2024 at 1pm WST, 3pm (AEST - QLD), 3.30 pm 
(Sth Aust & NT), 4pm (AEDT)  and will run for about an hour.  
 
For those interested please register your interest with your SGGO or by emailing 
accyoungwomen@girlguides.org.au, including your full name and SGGO.  
 
A link will be provided to those who register the Friday before the information session.   
 
If you have any questions, or would like more information please email Laura Ives Hicks (Assistant 
Chief Commissioner (Young Women)) at accyoungwomen@girlguides.org.au   
 
The following is provided as a guide should SGGOs decide to advertise this opportunity within their 
membership:  

- Would you like to know more about where Guides can take you Internationally?  
- Hear the experiences of Girl Guides who have had the opportunity to travel with Guiding. 
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